
 

      MEDIA INVITE 

The MEC responsible for Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure, Ms Nandi Ndalane has the 

pleasure of inviting members of the media to the launch of household based routine road 

maintenance project. 

Due to the magnitude of required maintenance on our provincial roads, the Department had to 

explore alternative methods while responding to the set targets of expanded public works 

programme. Through this project members of the community particularly women, youth and 

persons with disabilities will be employed over a period of three years. 

The event shall be arranged as follows: 

Date: 29 March 2019 

Venue: Phalaborwa Local Municipality 

Time: 09:00 

Your presence and coverage will be highly appreciated 

For further enquiries kindly contact 
Joshua Kwapa 
Media Liaison Officer: Department of Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure 
015 284 7215 
082 439 1455 


